Pima County Sheriff's Department
Chris Nanos, Sheriff

To: Julie Castaneda From: Chris Nano@

Pima County Clerk of the Board Sheriff of Pima County
of Supervisors

Re: Meeting agenda Item for June Date: May 14, 2021
22,2021 Pima County Board of
Supervisors Meeting

By this memorandum, | am requesting the placement of an agenda item for
approval by the Pima County Board of Supervisors for the June 22, 2021
meeting. It is as follows:

» The approval of Lieutenant Juan Carlos Navarro who will be
assigned to Government Security and Civil Enforcement Section of
the Pima County Sheriff's Department effective May 23, 2021. Lt.
Navarro will also serve as the Pima County Board of Supervisors
Lieutenant-at-Arms.

If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me at
520-351-4711. Thank you.
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